SOS COVID RULES 9-22-21

This are the last rules we have regarding SOS applicants:
 
1.     Clients awarded SOS for COVID reasons once between March 2020 – August 2021 are eligible to apply again only for COVID reasons
2.     Clients eligible to apply again must go through the complete SOS application process and must demonstrate they are still struggling financially (UIB ran out, part time work insufficient, laid off again, etc.)
3.     Bank statements should be obtained if they cannot produce proof of their financial needs/income
4.     Clients awarded SOS from September 2021 going forward are NOT eligible to apply a second time. This rule applies for COVID and non-COVID reasons.
5.     September 2021 going forward, the 5-year rule applies to all SOS applicants
